
 

 
 

15th September 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
I am delighted to inform you that our enrichment clubs will be running from next week! 
 
This is an exciting time as we launch our new extra-curricular programme. We are all looking 
forward to seeing so many students extending their learning opportunities and ‘having a go’ at 
various clubs, activities and challenges.  
 
All clubs will start at 3.15 and will last one hour unless otherwise stated. Every day after school 
our 1st floor and 2nd floor ICT areas are open and available for students to study and complete 
homework. There is no need to book places for this facility.  
 
A comprehensive list of the clubs and locations is overleaf. Please note some clubs have had to 
change from our original published brochure. For any queries please contact myself either 
through the school general enquiries number or via email kvause@newarkacademy.co.uk  
 
We also have a couple of additions to the original list – Gracie Beadling (Year 9) is offering to run 
a mandarin club on Thursdays after school open to years 7 and 8 and Mr Athey is offering 
basketball on a Friday after school.  
 
Thank you for your support. Please follow our twitter account @newarkacademyuk and our 
school website for up to date information regarding our enrichment clubs.  
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Katie Vause 
School Leader – Enrichment 
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